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From: linda Bowman <bowmanlinda18@yahoo.com>
To: <theriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/13/2012 5:25 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 13, 2012 POﬁ/}gg

My. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected 1o the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRO plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can haan the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concem for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river, As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.5. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considesing my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. linda Bowman

228 Chapman St
Greenfield, MA 01301-2484
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From: Harrison P Bertram <thedanzman@yahao.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/13/2012 7:24 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 13, 2012

P Ctt /}/Sj,

Mr. John Thermriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supponter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every gay.

Oirectly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particutar concern for some spedcial populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterbome illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concem, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with alf kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront padks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Harrison P Berram

1090 Groton Ct
Schaumburg, IL 80183-3745
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From: sara taylor <faeriesara!@yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/13/2012 9:54 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 13, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randoiph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60801

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and white it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting 8 waterborne illness and have ne way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011,

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new nverfront parks, residential communities,

restavrants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of doffars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter reguiations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cteaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water,

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. sara taylor

48 Pinkham Rd
Lee, NH 03861-6706
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From: Jenny Bramlette <bramilette jenny_m@tampa.med.va.gov>
To: <therrigj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 171472012 5:57 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 14, 2012 Pc;‘[jl—{ é/c /

Mr. John Therriault ——
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can hamm the
thousands of peopte who use the river. These microorganisms are of
panticular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concem, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011,

The Chicago River has become a true commupity resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continvally improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We suppont the
national and siate £EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to imptement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jenny Bramlette

5908 Estes Ln
Wesley Chapel, FL 335454332
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From: Helen Garcia <helenwgarcia@yahoo.com>
To: <therrigj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/15/2012 7:28 AM

Subject; Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 15, 2012 p 04 (?:__é_;):‘

M. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago. IL 80601

Dear Mr, Therriault,

As a supporter of Amenican Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, mare than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, angd while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for same special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne ifiness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’'s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the pubfic from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying untit we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to Improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and calf on you to take responsibifity for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Helen Garcia

3582 Deercove Drive

750 Gonzalez Dr
San Francisco, CA 94132
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From: VIOLA HADER <haderv22@gmail.com>
To: <thenmiaj@ipch.state.il.us>

Date: 1/17/2012 5:41 PM

Subjact: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 17, 2012 pa‘ﬂ:/}(o 3

Mr. John Therriauit
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contzined in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterbomne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River ons of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new rverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on & healthy river. As

a region we have spent biltions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois £PA that they
must enact stricter regutations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Waler Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The Niinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and sstablish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immadiately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfaction of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. VIOLA HADER

300 Volta St
Copiague, NY 11726-1631
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From: Lucy Bocian <lucybocca@aol.com>

To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/17/2012 6:41 PM

Subject; Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage {p L{’
Jan 17, 2012 p S =

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kil the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
padnicular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a heatthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicagoe River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackte the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lliinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to Implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Lucy Bocian

911 W Panorama Dr

Apt 102
Palatine, L 60067-2051



From: Pamela Kittelson <pamelafouse@gmall.com>
To: <therraj@lpcb.state.il.us>

Date: 11772012 10:12 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 17,2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you te kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can ham the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concemn for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011,

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential cormmunities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river, As

a region we have spent bitlions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Iliinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the pubtic from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citlzens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water guality
and establish new standards for how we treat the rives. We suppon the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent In Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my reguest.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Pamela Kittelson

812 Cooper St
Missoula, MT 58802-2615

Date 35
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From: Monijca Stamm <monicalinfi@hotmall.com>

To: <therrigj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/19/2012 12:18 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 19, 2012 / Q’ ; __,.,--—-@-——«

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therciault,

As a supporter of Amencan Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicage River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restavrants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The taw clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinais EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
naticnal and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request,
Sincerety,

Sincerely,

Ms. Monlca Stamm

304 Reeves St Lot E1
Niceville, FL 32578-2845
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From: Anne Swasey <lyth240@peacemail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/22/12012 5:24 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dity Sewage

Jan 22, 2012 Pw '(2:{'___2_

M. John Therrdault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-800
Chicago., IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the tollets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

hasic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some speclal populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on 2 healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. t request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The Nlinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the rver. We support the
national and state EPA, ang call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to impiement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Anne Swasey

177 Randolph St
Rochester, NY 14621-4043
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From: Steven Haddon <fishers123@comcast.net>
To: <therrla]@ipcb.state.lLus>

Date: 1/22/2012 10:24 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 22, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago. IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault.

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids. who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Hlinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying untit we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Steven Haddon

22w307 1st St
Glen Ellyn. IL 60137-3532
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From: Paulto Panganiban <paulo@panganiban.ph>

To: <thetriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/23/2012 1:56 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 23, 2012 (Dafﬁ: /a"é 7
Mr. John Therrault -

100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the tollets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD piants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who Use the river. These microorganisms are of
panticular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Dus to this pollution concerm, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America‘'s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of witdlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent blilions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified liinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicage River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Paulo Panganiban

Lahug, Cebu City
Cebu City, None 60000
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From: Frederick Schultz <fredms@verizon.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/25/2012 3:21 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 25, 2012 ﬁ Q’
. P ot /g/,

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Frederick Schultz

25 Albamont Rd
Winchester, MA 01890-3417
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From: angela fox <fox444@roadrunner.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/25/2012 8:52 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 25, 2012

Mr. John Therriault P e ( %—’ZLO\/

100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. angela fox

16725 Bubbling Wells Rd
Desert Hot Springs, CA 92240-9550
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From: Saul Sherter <sasherter80@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/27/2012 10:26 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 27, 2012

100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Mr. John Therriault <P aa; [2—/72:_,.0*/

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Saul Sherter

747 Logan Ave
Geneva, IL 60134-1125
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From: Steven Culp <steven@yourveryowngeek.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 1/29/2012 7:00 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 29, 2012
Mr. John Therriault P aﬂﬁ‘:‘. / }7 3 &/
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
/——-—-—'_—-

Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Steven Culp

33 E Main St
Chesterfield, IN 46017-1211
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From: "J.E. MCCARN" <jemccarn@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 2/3/2012 12:11 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Feb 3, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500 ;_
Chicago, IL 60601 P de; / 7 LfOL/

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. J.E. MCCARN

4700 N Ashland Ave Apt 8
Chicago, IL 60640-3470
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From: Jose de Arteaga <kenn.jose@comcast.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 2/5/2012 2:25 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Feb 5, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601 a :ﬁ; | ;_7 7 O—

Dear Mr. Therriauit, —

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a heaithy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continuaily improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and cali on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Jose de Arteaga

2014 31st PI SE
Washington, DC 20020-3314



| (2/6/2012) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Page 1 |

From: Charles Anderson <candersonmd@centurytel.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 2/5/2012 12:28 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Feb 5, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Dr. Charles Anderson

PO Box 1804
San Marcos, TX 78667-1804

Doz

3—7<c>0./
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From: Suzie Awad <suzak22@yahoo.com>

To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 2/5/2012 12:26 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Feb 5, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601 b/ﬁ/
Pawri12=

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Suzie Awad

1419 N Royer St
Colorado Springs, CO 80907-7631
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From: Deborah Rodell <fatboy230315@sbcglobal.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 2/5/2012 2:28 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Feb 5, 2012

Mr. John Therriault al;b / Q—'L g a
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500 /
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Deborah Rodell

1603 Roosevelt Ave
Janesville, WI 53546-6037



[ (2/7/2012) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage Page 1|

From: Roger Burton <rvb@fivesistersproductions.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 2/6/2012 9:57 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Feb 6, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601 P Q‘ﬁ; /}L/j_O:_/

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Dr. Roger Burton

211 Lebrun Rd
Eggertsville, NY 14226-4121



From: Suzanne lon <mauipeach@bellsouth.net>
To: <therriaj@ipch. state.il.us>

Date: 21612012 12:57 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Feb 6, 2012

Mr. John Tharriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. The(riault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kil the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on 2 healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to ctean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Iliinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
potiuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work Immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicage River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Suzanne lon

Palm beach gardens, fl. 33410
Sincerely,

Mrs. Suzanne ton

2515 San Pietro Cir
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410-2876
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From: william renninger <willlamrenninger68@yahoco.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 2/6/2012 8:26 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Feb 6, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500 P O‘ﬁ / 9‘ /z (

Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, ang while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water, Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicage River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011,

The Chicago River has become a trug community resourca with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of doftars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllincis EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
pollutad water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it ight. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We suppon the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicage River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. wifliam renninger

8 Cris Dr
Eldred, PA 16731-4414
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From: Juke van keuren <lvpanzer774@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@lpcb.state.il.us>

Date: 2/6/2012 8:57 PM

Subject; Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Feb 6, 2012
Mr. John Therriault P C/t&'/ ' ?’/Z “)-—

100 West Randofph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained In the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river, These microorganisms are of
particular concem for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterbome iflness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011,

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent blllions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until wa get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely.

Sincerefy,

Mr. luke van keuren

472 95th St
Clear Lake, WI 54005-4003
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[(2/7/2012) John Therriaulf - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

From: Kathieen Leib <(lovehousemd@aim.com>
To: <therriaj@ipch.state il us>

Date: 2/6/2012 9:26 PM

Subjsct: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Feb 6, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500

Chicago, 1L 60601 ‘P C)/ij: ’,—9}/
Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne ilness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spenl biflions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter requlations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Ciean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Kathleen Leib

112 Jenks Rd
Morristown, NJ 07960-8702



((2/772012) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

From: Robert Sprenkle <bobspre3s4@aol.com>
To: <therrigj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 21712012 1:22 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Feb 7, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cock County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River ane of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you knaw, the U.S. EPA has recently notifled lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sinceraly,

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert Sprenkie

2137 W70 S
Hurricane, UT 84737-2791





